
 

 

 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

For immediate release  
 

APPOINTMENT OF COMMISSIONER 
  

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWÀ:KE – 15 October 2021)—The Commission 
wishes to announce that on 27 September 2021, Frank Phillips was appointed by the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke to be a Commissioner on the Kahnawà:ke Gaming 
Commission. 
 
Mr. Phillips will replace Mr. Herb Rice who recently retired after serving, with distinction, 
as a Commissioner for four years.   
  
About Kahnawà:ke 
  
The Mohawk Territory of Kahnawà:ke is a sovereign jurisdiction located just outside 
Montréal, Québec, Canada. The Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission was established in 
1996 and has been continuously licensing and regulating online and land-based gaming 
within Kahnawà:ke since that time. 
 
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.  To 
contact the Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca  
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